
• Led by members of the Bath & 
Wells Diocesan Peacebuilding 
Network and Diocesan 
Peacebuilding Adviser Simon 
Keyes 

• Tea and coffee will be provided. 
Please bring your own lunch. 

Christians are called to be peacemakers 
and Christian communities should reflect 
the Kingdom of God. But in reality things 
are not always harmonious. A divided 
community can be a place of pain and 
broken relationships, in need of repair 
and reconciliation.  

The Peaceful Parish workshop will offer 
practical ideas about how to address 
differences and disagreements in parishes 
constructively.  

Register for the workshop by scanning the QR code with your smart 

phone or tablet or by following this link. 

For further information please contact sophie.moore@bathwells.anglican.org 

10am - 3pm Saturday 30 September, St Mary’s 
Church Centre, Bishops Lydeard, TA4 3AT 

The Peaceful Parish Workshop 
Practical responses to conflict in churches 

https://forms.office.com/r/2xrUTQyEF3
mailto:sophie.moore@bathwells.anglican.org

